
LJSD Board of Trustees
THS Field House Update - November 13, 2024

Updates:
● We are working with CORE Construction to finalize the suggested budget.
● Next steps: CORE will complete the Idaho State Statue Bidding Process to determine a

Guaranteed Maximum Price. If we cannot afford the GMP, we can halt the process and
go back to the drawing board.

From Ryne:

We have had some very generous individuals and companies donate over the last few weeks.
● Thorco has donated $20,000
● THS Booster Club has donated an additional $15,000
● First Interstate Bank donated an additional $2500
● Anonymous donor $15,000
● Greg Johnson at Groundworks in-kind donations that are to be determined
● Trey Rey from Land Surveyors Inc. has donated the surveying
● Dan Reeser from Cannon Hill has donated a dumpster
●

We currently have $445,000 in our THS Field House account and several in-kind donations. If I
don’t secure the $750,000 worth of donations by December 1, we will be considering making the
building smaller to keep the project on track to begin in April.


